September 12, 2006

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Approval of matching funds for HCEF for CPS Units

ISSUE:
Hardin County Schools (HCS) recognizes that in order for its students to be well prepared for higher education and the work world, improvement in mathematics skills is critical.  HCS personnel have identified an exciting new technological tool, Classroom Performance System (CPS), which will enhance their ability to improve mathematics instruction.  This system of software and remote devices allows teachers to track mastery of math concepts both by classroom and individual student with immediate feedback. 


The Hardin County Educational Foundation is requesting approval to apply for a grant to provide CPS units to serve all 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders (3 units per school/approximately 990 students annually) at the 11 elementary schools in the system (a total of 33 classrooms).   If the HCEF is awarded this grant it will require matching funds from the Hardin County Board in the amount of $44,550.00.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board approve the application of this grant by the HCEF and if they receive the grant approve matching funds to the HCEF in the amount of $$44,550.00 to purchase and install CPS units in the 11 elementary schools in the district.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board approve the application of this grant by the HCEF and if they receive the grant approve matching funds to the HCEF in the amount of $$44,550.00 to purchase and install CPS units in the 11 elementary schools in the district.

